
Wildlife Preservation Society of Queensland 
Tully & District Tirnnch 
P.O. Box 77 1 
Tully 
Q ueensland 4854 

To the State Development, Infrastructure and Industry Committee, 

l 0 APR 2013 
STATE DEVELOPMENT. INFRASTRUCTURE 

AND INDUSTRY COMMITIEE 

On behalf of the members of the Tully branch of the Wildlife Preservation Society of Qld, I would like to make 
the following comments by way of submission on the proposed amendments. As residents of important 
catchments flowing into the GBR we support the continued protection of the riparian vegetation in these 
catchments. We also feel that it is equally important to continue the protection of critical habitat for 
endangered species like the cassowary and the mahogany glider, especially connecting corridors. Therefore 
we hope that this protection can be built into your new Amendment. 

Yours faithfully, 

Suzanne Smith, President , WPSQ Tully and district 
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